IMUF : ALS
70-824
SNM-778

Babcock & Wilcox
Naval Nuclear Fuel Divisior
NNFD Research Laboratory
ATTN: Mr., Arne F. Olsen
Senior Licensing Administrator
P, 0. Box 11165
Lynchburg, Virginia 24506-~1165

Gentlemen:

We have reviewed your lettey dated September 22, 1987, and have no
objection ‘ ainting some of the rooms in Building C and usina then
for offices and othe activ ies which do not involve radioactive materials.
You have indicated in your radiological survey report for Building C that

the contamination levels in the building were below the Nuclear Reaulatory

Commission release 1imits However, Building C will not be released for

unrestricted use until the results of NRC's confirmatory survey are finalized.

Sincerely,

Jerry J. Swift, Section Leader

Uranium Fuel Section

Fuel Cycle Safety Branch

Division of Industrial and Medical
Nuclear Safety, NMSS
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